
Quincy, MA   
02/04/2009 

 
Dr Maxime Jean Marie  COLES, MD, F.I.C.S. , F.R.C.S  
Chief of orthopedics and rehabilitation at  
Coffeyville Regional Medical Center  
In his office 

Object : Feedback on my rotation in Coffeyville orthopedic, PA and Coffeyville Regional 

Medical Center. 

 

Dear  Dr. Coles, 

I am taking this opportunity to congratulate you for your involvement in the training of young 

haitian physicians especially in the orthopedic field. I want to thank you for following up with 

my  request for an obervership at Coffeyville Regional Medical center and making it a reality. 

During my rotation that took place in Spring of 2007, I have been exposed to a wide variety of 

orthopedic conditions, some urgent others less critical that have given me new views on the 

subject. I am very grateful to you for your dedicated and attentive mentorship from the beginning 

to the end. I have learned a lot, knowledge  that I am looking forward to putting in good use 

during my medical career. I will never forget the hospitality of the personnel of the hospital that 

did everything  the knew how to make sure that I was comfortable during my rotation. Those are 

things you just cannot forget. Thank you again for having me in your private practice, for 

opening the doors of your warm house to me, and for giving me this opportunity when all hope 

seemed to be lost. 

Sincerly yours, 

 

Jacques-Richard Pierre-Pierre,MD 

 


